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Ms. Amanda Maxwell

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

621 Woodland Square Loop SE

Lacy, WA 98503

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

Re: 2023 Petition to Receive Support from the State
Revised Exhibits 4 & 7 — State USF Program
Universal Communications Services Program —
Docket UT-230604

The accompanying filing includes the revised exhibits 4 & 7 that are specified in
WAC 480-123-100 and WAC 480-123-110. More specifically, this filing consists of an
electronic version (in .pdf format) of this cover letter and electronic versions (in .pdf
format) of exhibits 4 & 7.

If the Commission has any questions regarding the enclosed petition, please do not
hesitate to contact me by e-mail at gary ricketts@whidbeytel.com or call me at (360) 321-
0051.

Sincerely,

Gary W. Ricketts
Secretary & Treasurer


cwagner215
Auto Stamp - Top Right Corner - 1st Page


